

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding
Acting Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble
Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, S10 5DP
Telephone: 0114 2669500
Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk
Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk



Thursday 2nd March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may be aware, we keep a small stock of spare clothes in First Aid. These are invaluable should a child mess their clothes that they came to school in, through illness or injury.

We rely on donations, and so I am writing to ask if you have any good quality spare school clothes that you would consider donating.

We are especially looking for:

- Boys school trousers and shorts, age 7 to 11
- Girls leggings and trousers, age 7 to 11
- School T-Shirts, age 7 to 11
- Tights, age 7 to 11
- School shoes, sizes 1 to 6

Anything you could donate would be greatly appreciated. If you are able to donate, please bring them into school and leave them with the School Office.

Best Wishes,

Mrs Jo Sharman

Whole School Assistant and Lead First Aider







